
All Saints Roman Catholic Church 
Sixth Sunday of Easter – May 26, 2019 

11264 RT 97 N, Waterford, PA 16441 

Rev. Gregory Passauer, Pastor 

Deacon Thomas McAraw 

Deacon William Spinks, Retired 

Lia Ghering, Parish Office 

 

Office/Rectory Phone: 

(814)796-3023 

(814)796-3025 - Fax 

Website: www.allsaintsrcc.org 

Email: allsaint@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Office Hours: 

9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri. 

 

Mass Times: 

Daily at 8:00 AM as scheduled 

  (See schedule on next page) 

Saturday Vigil at 4:30 PM 

Sunday at  9:15 AM 

Holy Days at  8:00 AM and     

7:00 PM 

 

Confessions: 

Saturday 3:30—4:00 PM  

or by appointment 

 

Religious Education: 

Danielle Schoenfeldt 

(814)573-8925 

dschoenfeldt@ allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Parish Registration Forms are 

available on the bulletin board 

in the gathering space. 

 

Bulletin deadline: 

10:00 AM Mondays, 

in writing, please. 

Myparishapp.com 



 
 

May 25, 2019 –  June 2, 2019 

 

   Sat.    5/25  4:30 PM   For All Mothers 

   Sun.   5/26  9:15 AM  Dolores Keiser 

      (Deacon Tom and Pam) 

   Mon.  5/27  8:00 AM  Communion Service  

   Tues.  5/28  8:00 AM  NO Service 

   Wed.  5/29  8:00 AM  Communion Service  

   Thur.  5/30  8:00 AM  For All Mothers 

   Fri.     5/31  8:00 AM  Chris and Helen Fette 

      (Chris and Mary Fette) 

   Sat.    6/01  4:30 PM   For the People of 

      All Saints Parish   

   Sun.   6/02  9:15 AM  Sam Gardner 

      (Alene Gardner) 

JUST SAYING  -  

Can you name the images of our Blessed Mother? 

  ALL SAINTS PARISH                                                 WATERFORD, PA 

THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH: 
   Monday, 5/27   Memorial Day—Parish Office closed 

   Mon. & Wed. 5/27 & 29 Communion Services 

   Tuesday, 5/28  NO Mass or Communion Service 

   Thursday, 5/30  Feast of the Ascension  

    Mass at 8:00 AM and 7:00 PM    

The Regular Collection for May 19th was $1,933.60 
with an additional $695.00 from online giving for a 
total of $2,628.6 0. Thank you for your generosity. 
 
Missionary Cooperative collection for the         
Catholic University of Cameroon was $967.93.        
Fr. Eugen is grateful for the hospitality and generosity 
of the people of All Saints Parish.  
 
Catholic Services Appeal (CSA) 
All Saints has reached our assessment! It is not too 
late to donate - all funds pledged now stay right here 
at All Saints Parish to fund needed repairs and        
enhancements to our parish building and grounds! 
Thank you to all who have made this year’s CSA a 
success. 

  

Holy Day of Obligation 
 Ascension Thursday, 

 May 30 
Mass at 8:00 AM 

and 7:00 PM 

 
 
 
 
Parish Council is on a three-year cycle of members. 
Currently we are looking for 3 new members to replace 
those who will be leaving council this year.  
 
Nominations forms are available in the pews today. We 
are looking for people of a variety of ages, including 
teens and young adults to represent the entire parish 
community. Please consider nominating yourself or  
another person who could work with the pastor in a 
spirit-filled leadership role in our parish. Please drop 
your nominations in the collection basket or in the box 
in the gathering space.  

Nominees will be contacted by letter. If more than 3 
accept their nomination an election will take place. 
Please prayerfully consider this request. Thank you. 



 FOURTH SUNDAY OF ADVENT DECEMBER 24, 2017 SIXTH SUNDAY OF EASTER  MAY 26, 2019 

   
 
 
  Danielle Schoenfeldt, Religious Education Leader 
  dschoenfeldt@allsaintsrcc.org  (814)573-8925 
 
Congratulations on your Confirmation! 

Hannah, Rachel, Adin, Lauren, Alex, Caleb, Nathan, 
and Adam! May the Holy Spirit be with you always! 
 
 
A Family Perspective 
On this Memorial Day Weekend we remember those 
who have died. Will you be remembered as someone 
who was aware of God’ presence and shared this in-
sight with others? In families our greatest possessions 
are the beliefs we share from one generation to the 
next.  

Readings for next Sunday, June 2 
ACTS 7:55-60; PS 97:1-2, 6-7, 9;  
REV 22:12-14, 16-17, 20; JN 17:20-26 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 
Camille Malinowski will  
celebrate her 100th Birthday  
on May 27, 2019! 
 
Cards can be sent to: 
 Camille Malinowski 
 9330 Old French Rd. 

        Waterford, PA 16441 

Memorial Day Prayer 
 
Dear Lord, 
on this day, we remember those  
who have served us by protecting  
our freedoms. 
When we celebrate our long weekend 
with our friends and family,  
help us remember, 
that our freedom to speak of you, 
and our freedom to worship you, 
and our freedom to do that which we 
ought to do, 
have all been bought at the price and 
sacrifice of many lives. 
Your Son died for our eternal life      
in heaven. 
So too, your children died protecting 
us here on earth. 
Help us be mindful this weekend and 
always of the sacrifices made by those 
in uniform for all our freedoms. 
Amen.  

Next Weekend June 1&2—Collection for International Needs 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ:  
 
The weekend of June 1-2 provides us with the opportunity to 
broaden our charitable horizons by reaching out to our suffering 
brothers and sisters throughout the world. The annual Collection 
for International Needs, to be taken up that weekend in the      
Diocese of Erie, offers a concrete way for us to help those in need 
in lands and cultures far from our own, from Africa to the Middle 
East to Eastern Europe.  
 
The collection gives aid to:  
• those forced to leave their homes because of war or famine;  
• children who go to bed hungry and who cannot attend school;  
• the victims of war and natural disasters;  
• those who are persecuted for their faith;  
• as well as those who wish to study for the priesthood, but do not 
have the means to do so.  
 
Please give generously to the Collection for International Needs 
on June 1-2 and, just as importantly, please include those in need 
in your prayers. Be assured of my prayers for you and your fami-
lies and parishes.  
 
Sincerely yours in Christ,  
+Lawrence T. Persico Bishop of Erie 

“Spring in the Country” Card Party was a huge success! 
 
175 people spent the afternoon socializing, eating a scrumptious 
luncheon and vying for wonderful prizes donated by many       
generous businesses and parishioners! Final amounts have not 
been calculated, though it looks like we will have a profit of some-
where around $4000.00! 
 
Many thanks to organizers Alene Gardner, Marilyn Gaber and her 
dear friend Pat Leone, and the committee who worked together on 
the card party: Lia Ghering, Kara Bengel, Carol Lenart, Bonnie 
Krumpe, Norm Krumpe, Lisa Dylewski, Coleen Surrena, Mary 
Lou Johnson, Cathy Rosenthal, Dolly Lang, and helpers Lynne 
and Joe Brozewicz, Diane and Matthew Johnson, Sandra DelPorto, 
Jennifer Davis, and of course Fr. Greg! 
 
Please thank our donors as you patronize their businesses listed on 
the bulletin insert! 

Permanent diaconate ordination 
Four men will be ordained to the permanent diaconate for the    
Diocese of Erie by Bishop Lawrence Persico at St. Peter Cathedral, 
230 W. 10th St., Erie, on May 31 at 7 p.m. Many of you may know 
Glenn Bailey who will be ordained. All are welcome to attend.  

mailto:dschoenfeldt@allsaintsrcc.org?subject=Religious%20Education

